
 

 

 

February 21, 2025 

Bonnie Clark                      info@eowc.org  
Chair 
Eastern Ontario Wardens’ Caucus                                        

Kari Stevenson                       kstevenson@ptbocounty.ca 
Director of Legislative Services/Clerk,  
Peterborough County     

Re: Proposed US Tariffs on Canadian Goods 

Please note that at their regular meeting on February 18, 2025, the Council of the 
Municipality of Huron East discussed the above noted matter and the following motion was 
passed:  

That the Council of the Municipality of Huron East support the Eastern Ontario 
Wardens’ Caucus and Peterborough County regarding the proposed United States 
Tariffs on Canadian goods. 

If you require anything further, please contact the undersigned. 

Kind Regards, 

 

Jessica Rudy 
Clerk 
clerk@huroneast.com  
JR:ab 

cc:  The Right Hon. Justin Trudeau, Prime Minister of Canada 
The Hon. Doug Ford, Premier of Ontario 
The Hon. Melanie Joly, Minister of Foreign Affairs 
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The Hon. Vic Fedeli, Minister of Economic Development, Job Creation and Trade 
The Hon. Nate Erskine-Smith, Minister of Housing, Infrastructure and Communities 
The Hon. Paul Calandra, Minister of Municipal Affairs and Housing 
Rebecca Bligh, President, FCM and Councillor, City of Vancouver 
Robin Jones, President, AMO and Mayor of Westport 
Bonnie Clark, Chair, Eastern Ontario Wardens’ Caucus 
Jeff Leal, Chair, Eastern Ontario Leadership Council 
John Beddows, Chair, Eastern Ontario Mayors’ Caucus 
Kari Stevenson, Director of Legislative Services/Clerk, Peterborough County     
All provincial and territorial Premiers 
All local MPs and MPPs 

 
 


